## 2020-2021 First Graders - Summer Reading

Dear Parents,

In an effort to help you encourage your child to read over the summer, we have selected a Summer Reading ebook. You can access this book through **myOn** in your child's student portal. The title of the book is <u>Harrison P. Spader</u>, <u>Personal Space Invader</u> by Christianne Jones.

After your child reads this book, they are to create a poster about the book using one or two of the following media: finger-paint, watercolors, crayons, chalk, or real materials. On a separate piece of lined paper, write one to three sentences to explain your poster. Students will be sharing their posters when we return to school.

We are looking forward to a productive, fun, and new

school year full of learning!

Thank you,

First Grade Teachers